
 

 

Wednesday, 24th March 2021 
 
Dear Parent/carer, 
 
Admissions to Chelmsford County High School for Girls 

  
I am writing to you to share information from Chelmsford County High School for Girls which is the local 
girls Grammar school.  
 
Chelmsford County High is a local grammar school which asks girls to sit an entrance test and takes a 
selection of pupils with the highest results. It is a state school and no fees are required to attend or sit the 
entrance test.  
  
Children in Year 5 will need to apply this academic year to sit the entrance test. Registration for the 
entrance test opens at 9am on Friday 30th April 2021 and closes at 4pm on 23rd June 2021. All key 
information can be found at the link below and in the attached booklet. 
http://www.cchs.co.uk/admission-to-year-7-september-2022/ 

  
The school has recently expand and as a result have recently made some key changes to their admissions 
policy. For the 2022 intake, there are slightly different requirements for girls in receipt of Pupil Premium 
funding. Information regarding this is also attached.  
 

If you need any further information about County High, support with registration for the entrance tests or 
to find out if you are entitled to the Pupil Premium Grant please do contact me. 

  

Kind regards, 

 

Jessica Menown 
Deputy Headteacher  

http://www.cchs.co.uk/admission-to-year-7-september-2022/

